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6th June 2018
Dear Parents,

ARMED FORCES CELEBRATION EVENT

FAMILY FUN DAY

FRIDAY 29TH JUNE 2018 2-4 P.M.

We would like to invite you to come to school at 1.45 p.m. to share the Opening Ceremony for the above celebration event.

We are extremely grateful to the MOD and Albemarle Barracks for their help with funding and providing attractions and activities on the day.

We will have a selection of Fun Fair Games and Stalls, Face Painting, Tug of War, Assault Course and army vehicles and weaponry on show.

Refreshments (hot dogs and ice cream, teas, coffees and juice) will be served and we would like to say a big thank you to Heddon WI for providing cakes for us.

The Opening Ceremony will begin with songs sung by St. Andrew’s Singers and the Military Wives Choir from Albemarle Barracks.

After the ceremony, you are welcome to sign your children out from their classrooms and enjoy ‘all the fun of the fair’

Children whose parents are unable to attend will be taken out onto the school field by their teachers and will be dismissed in the usual way at the usual time.

Please could you inform your class teacher if you will not be able to attend the event. Thank you.

If you or any member of your family are either past or present  members of the Armed Forces, we would be grateful if you could send (either digitally or in hard copy) any photographs you think may be of interest at our Opening Ceremony where we will have a slide show.

Please send the photos to lynda.henderson@heddon-school.co.uk.

As we have army children attending our school we think this is a wonderful opportunity to acknowledge our support and pride in our country’s Armed Forces and we do hope you will be able to share this very special occasion with us.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Wheatley

Headteacher.
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